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26 March 2024
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Unique Reference Number: 20044739 
Re: Horsham District Council’s Deadline 2 Submissions to Gatwick Airport Northern 
Runway Examination (PINS Ref: TR020005) 
 
Further to the Examining Authority’s (“ExA”) Rule 8 letter on 8 March 2023, Horsham District 
Council (“the Council”) would like to draw your attention to several submissions being made 
both directly, and on its behalf, at Deadline 2. 
 
Principle Areas of Disagreement Summary Statement (“PADSS”) 
 
Accompanying this letter is an updated PADSS – one tracked change and one clean version - 
which the Council considers to be an accurate summary of the current main areas of 
disagreement between the Council and Gatwick Airport Limited (“the Applicant”).  
 
Comment on the Applicant’s Deadline 1 Submissions 
 
The Council has read and noted the Applicant’s covering letter addressed to the ExA dated 12 
March 2024, and welcomes the Applicant’s submission of additional information in response 
to representations made by Interested Parties and to issues raised in Open Floor Hearings 1-
2 and Issue Specific Hearings 1-5.  
 
Further comment on Deadline 1 submissions has been provided in the West Sussex Joint 
Deadline 2 submission submitted on the Council’s behalf by Crawley Borough Council. This 
document also includes the Council’s comments on the Applicant’s draft Unaccompanied Site 
Inspection itinerary, Schedule of Changes to the draft DCO and Statement of Commonality.  
 
Comment on Post-Hearing Submissions  
 
The Council has provided comment on the Applicant’s Deadline 1 post-hearing submissions in 
the form of a joint document prepared by the legal partnership authorities. This has been 
submitted on the Council’s behalf by West Sussex County Council.  
 
Should you have any queries please contact, in the first instance, Julia Hayes by email 

@horsham.gov.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Howe 

Head of Strategic Planning 




